LaCroix, Linda

From: Gina Barre <zodiac.gina@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 5:48 PM
To: IFW

Subject: LD 337

Dear Linda, sorry | misspelled you last name in my previous email.

| am concerned citizen who is deeply opposed to LD337 Spring bear hunt.
These momma bears will have cubs and are at the most venerable time .

It seems unjust to kill a momma bear just out of hibernation with young cubs.
We are smart enough to know that this is not fair game.

Please oppose this legislation,

Sincerely and thank you,

Gina Barre’

Sent from my iPhone






